
 

 

 

 DSCC-VQ (VQP-07-012393/Mr. Parshall/614-692-0666)                                              December 7, 2006 
 

SUBJECT:  Notification of Qualification, MIL-PRF-49470/01, FSC 5910 
 
Mr. Steve Makl 
Advanced Monolythic Inc. 
3101 Constitution Ave. 
Olean, NY 14760 

 
Dear Mr. Makl: 
 
     Qualification of your products is granted under the current issue of the subject specification as a 
result of successful qualification testing in accordance with the test report number listed in the 
Qualification Reference section below.  Therefore, your products will be listed as shown below on 
Qualified Products List (QPL) 49470. 
 
  
Government Manufacturer’s Test or Qualification Manufacturer's 
Designation Designation Reference Name and Address  

 PS01                 501P       49470-1530-06            Advanced Monolythic Inc. 
0.15 thru 5.6 uf. tols. K, and M, case codes                    3101 Constitution Ave. 
 3, 4 and 5 in 500 volts; chars. BQ           Olean, NY 14760 
 level B,  
  
 
     This qualification approval is subject to the conditions as stated in DoD 4120.3M and SD-6. 
 
     To maintain the listing of the products on QPL 49470, you are required to submit a report at six (6) 
month intervals to the Defense Supply Center, Columbus, Passive Devices Team (DSCC-VQP).  This 
report shall consist of a summary of the results of the tests performed for inspection of product for 
delivery (Group A) and a summary of the results of tests performed for verification of qualification 
inspection.  This is in accordance with paragraph 4.4.5 of MIL-PRF-49470.  In the event there is no 
production during the reporting periods, you are required to submit a report of no production.  
 
 The standard reporting period is from October 1 through March 31.  Your first reporting period for 
these products is from the date of this letter through March 31, 2007.  A report is required for each of 
your products qualified to the subject military specification.  The original data must be retained by your 
company and is to be made available to authorized government representatives upon request. Please 
coordinate your summary with your government Quality Assurance Representative (QAR) and submit it 
directly to us in time to arrive by April 30, 2007. 
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     Because we are held responsible for the accuracy and currency of this QPL, please let us know if your 
company discontinues production of the products listed above.  No changes are to be made in the design 
and construction of the products qualified without approval of the Defense Supply Center, Columbus. 
 
     This letter acts as a letter of delegation for your local QAR to survey your facility for compliance as 
necessary. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
   
 
                                                                    ROBERT P. EVANS 
  Chief 
  Sourcing and Qualifications Unit 

 
 
 

cc: 
DSCC-VQ (N.Young) 


